November 7, 2022

Mr. Kent Chandler
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Re: Sandy Hook Water District

2019 Water System Improvements Project

Case No. 00206
Dear Mr. Chandler;
Please be advised the Sandy Hook Water District has now started the construction phase of the
Sandy Hook Water District 2019 - Water System Improvements project, both Contracts 12 and
13.
Once the construction of the project is fifty percent complete, | will notify you of this benchmark.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

e

Riley Sumner
Project Manager

C: Bridgett Howard, SHWD
File
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www.bluegrassengineering.net



